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A Celebration of the Life and Work of the 

Late Apollo 14 Astronaut 
 Dr. Edgar Mitchell 

(September 17, 1930-February 4, 2016) 
 

"What we can now say, because of the Quantum Hologram, is that we live in a universe that is 
a self organizing, intelligent, creative, learning, interactive, participatory, non locally 
interconnected, evolutionary system." 
                                                              --Dr. Edgar Mitchell 
 

Nature's Mind and the Quantum Hologram: 

Connecting Cosmos and Consciousness 
 
 
Join us for a celebration of Edgar Mitchell's contributions to creating a better world and an 
exciting exploration of a new "WOW!" discovery in science--the Quantum Hologram.  It is 
functioning in the human mind and in our universe. 
 
In 2003, Dr. Mitchell and Harvard-Smithsonian astrophysicist Dr. Rudy Schild spoke at 
Mindshift's first annual conference in Rangeley, ME.  In 2007, they both participated in our 
annual conference again.  In the four years between those two events, they and their 
colleagues made extraordinary discoveries.  We will share with you their revolutionary 
findings. 
 
Dr. Mitchell reported on the Quantum Hologram in a paper entitled Nature's Mind.  And Dr. 
Schild and his team made astronomical observations, published in the top astrophysical 
journal, suggesting that the mysterious Black Holes which intrigue so many are not at all 
what we think they are.  They called their discovery MECOs--Magnetic Eternally Collapsing 
Objects. 
 



Dr. Schild also saw an unexpected connection between MECOs and the Quantum 
Hologram.  He told us privately, "I think we have discovered a structure in the universe that 
is like a memory membrane of Nature's Mind." 
 
The implications of these new findings are astounding and change our understanding of 
consciousness; perception and self-perception; the nature of life in our universe; and of our 
participatory place in it.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
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